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I am writing in support of LD 1049.
The requirement to inform an officer you are carrying a firearm if you do not have a 
concealed carry permit is itself an effort to paint those doing so as somehow an added 
danger to law enforcement.
It introduces an unnecessary and should be eliminated. Facing a penalty for forgetting
to notify law enforcement that you are doing something that is not in anyway against 
the law is ridiculous.
I urge you to vote in favor of this bill. 


